
 
 

Memorandum  

 

 
TO: Krista Power, City Clerk  FILE:  
 
FROM: 

 
Kerri Marshall, Commissioner- Growth  

 
DATE: 

 
02/07/2025 

 
SUBJECT: 

 
Request for Presentation – Thunder Bay International Airport 
Authority   

 
MEETING & 
DATE: 

 
Committee of the Whole – 03/24/2025 

 

 
We respectfully request that the Thunder Bay International Airport Authority be provided 
with an opportunity to present an update on activities at the Committee of the Whole 
meeting scheduled for March 24, 2025. 
 
The presentation will be delivered by Graham Ingham, President and Chief Executive 
Officer, and Gary Woodbeck, Chair of the Thunder Bay International Airport Authority. 
 
 
 
 
 


